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Montana State Library  

Network Advisory Council to Meet in Helena 
 
(HELENA) -- Members of the Network Advisory Council will meet in Helena in the 
Grizzly Conference Room at the Montana State Library and also via webinar on 
Thursday, April 27, at 9:30 a.m.  

Items on the agenda include, but are not limited to, discussions on: 

 Suggest goals, objectives, and priorities for the 2018-2022 Library Services 
Technology Act plan for the Institute of Museum and Library Services 

A full agenda and meeting materials can be found at 
https://mslservices.mt.gov/About_the_Library/Commission_Councils/Network_Advisory
_Council/nac_MeetingMaterials. 

The public is invited to attend. The Montana State Library is located at 1515 E 6th Ave. 
in Helena. 

The Network Advisory Council (NAC) represents the interests of all types of Montana 
libraries and maintains the perspective of statewide geographical balance as it explores 
technology resources, assists with the official procurement process of those resources, 
reviews and evaluates the feasibility, design, and outcomes of statewide library projects; 
assists with statewide planning, and advises the State Librarian and the State Library 
Commission as appropriate.  

The Montana State Library makes an effort to ensure that our meetings are held at 
facilities that are fully accessible to persons with mobility disabilities. If you plan to 
attend the meeting in person and will need services or accommodations relating to a 
disability, please contact Marlys Stark at 406-444-3384 at least two (2) working days 
prior to the meeting. 

About the Montana State Library  

Through its statewide programs, the Montana State Library empowers Montanans; 
enhances learning in families and communities; builds 21st Century skills; and provides 
opportunities for civic participation. For more information about the Montana State 
Library, visit http://msl.mt.gov. For more information about the Network Advisory 
Council meeting, contact Tracy Cook, Director of Statewide Library Resources at (406) 
444-9816 or via e-mail at: tcook2@mt.gov. 
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